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Year Six Stubbers Trips 8th, 9th, 10th June 2022 

Dear Parents,  

After a very positive trip to Stubbers last week, I provisionally booked a similar trip for June 2022 

for your children, who are currently in Year Five. Unfortunately, Stubbers have changed their 

booking policy and they require a deposit payment to secure the booking. I did try to put this off 

until the Autumn Term but was unsuccessful. I do not want to lose the booking by rebooking later.  

 

We will go to Stubbers for 3 separate days (not overnight) and the children will need to be dropped 

off and picked up each day by car. This worked very well this year with parents offering to car share 

in small groups.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £126.00 for the 3 days and to secure a place, I will need you to pay 

£35.80 as a deposit on parent mail by Wednesday 7th July. The other two payments of £45.10 each 

will be due in November 2021 and March 2022. 

 

I would much rather have talked to you about this in the Autumn Term but instead, I have saved 

some information about Stubbers on the Year Six Webpage and there are also lots of photographs 

from this year’s trip, which you are welcome to look at.  

 

I do apologise for the lack of notice, I did not know the money would be required so soon.  

 

If you would like a place for your child, please pay the deposit by Wednesday 7th July 2021.This 

payment will be non-refundable.  

 

If you would like a place for your child, but are not able to pay, please contact our School Office 

Finance Department to discuss the payments.  

 

Please could you let me know if you do not want a place for your child or if you have any queries 

or questions – my email address is: miss.crofton@stthomasofcanterbury.thurrock.sch.uk  

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

 
 

Miss Crofton 
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